5.10 (c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Let's Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

From: Ballantyne Christine

Sent: February 5, 2019 4:20 PM

To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; 'doug.ford@pc.ola.org' <doug.ford@pc.ola.org>;
'minister.mto@ontario.ca’' <minister.mto@ontario.ca>

Subject: Let’s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Please take this serious, children should be safe going to school, riding a bus. Implement the cameras on school busses,
save lives.

Christine Villemaire of Cambridge Ontario

This information is directed in confidence solely to the person named above and may not otherwise be distributed,
copied or disclosed. Therefore, this information should be considered strictly confidential. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender immediately via a return email for further direction. Thank you for your
assistance.




